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Jaime Green <jlgreen915@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 11:29 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello -

I would like to thank you for all the time and effort you have put toward the school building project. 

I am emailing to express again my full support for Option E.  My husband and I moved to Cape Elizabeth in 2015 in
order to raise our family.  Like many others, the schools played a very significant role in our decision to move here. 
We now have a third grader and kindergartner at Pond Cove as well as a preschooler who will start there in another
year. The amount of issues that have come up over the years at the schools has been shocking.  The staff and
children have already dealt with many disruptions due to poor facilities.  They deserve safety, security, and appropriate
conditions in their learning environment. 

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Jaime Green

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.

mailto:cesbac%2Bunsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org

